
April, 13, 2002 

Attachment number 3 

Extremely Urgent 

 

Excellency General Manager of Health Affairs      Best regards 

 

Peace be upon you 

My master, His royal highness Crown Prince, Deputy Prime Minister and Commander of the 
National Guards – May God protect him – has learned that a group of women workers in the 
National Guards hospitals were allowed to drive cars inside the complex of King Fahd hospital in 
Riyadh, and King Khaled hospital in Jeddah. This has extremely bothered my master, and he –
May God protect him – has ordered to ban this practice completely. 

Based on this, my master’s order to be implemented. 

 

Our regards 

Brigadier General  

Metab Bin Abdullah Bin Abdulaziz 

Assistant Deputy Commander of the National Guards for Military Affairs 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Original signed by assistant 
deputy for military affairs  
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